
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Board Professional Development 
Monday, May 18, 2020 

4:00 pm 
 
 

 
There will be a professional development session for the School 
Board on Monday, May 18, 2020, at 4:00 p.m. The session will focus 
on equity.  
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the executive orders issued by 
Governor Tim Walz, this session will be conducted via Google  
Hangouts Meet. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


